
Sacred Heart Major Seminary Cash Raffle House Rules 
Effective April 1, 2024 

License #R72939 
 

1. The suggested donation of each ticket is $10. The price of the raffle ticket is not tax  
deductible. 
 
2. The name given on the ticket stub will be deemed the winner if the ticket is selected. 

3. If a ticket is purchased by check or credit card that does not clear when presented to the  
bank, the holder of that ticket is ineligible to win. Tickets will not be entered in the drawing  
unless another form of payment is made and cleared.  
 
4. Tickets must be recorded, and payments cleared/deposited to be entered into the 
drawing. In case there are tickets along with payment that do not reach the drawing 
deadline, purchasers will be contacted by a staff member of the Mission Advancement 
Office regarding how they would like to proceed (make a donation or return payment ). 

5. Each ticket gives the ticket holder one chance to win. The prize shall be the sum of the 
listed items, subject to all other provisions of the Raffle House Rules set forth therein. 

6. There is no limit to the number of tickets that may be purchased by a single individual or 
the number of tickets that may bear the name of a single individual. 

7. The winning ticket for the $25,000 prize will be drawn from the raffle drum by a pre-
selected individual at the Gala, June 6, 2024. 

8. If the winner is not present at the Gala, a representative from Sacred Heart Major 
Seminary will contact them using the contact information provided on the ticket stub. The 
winning ticket number will be posted on www.shms.edu. If the prize is not claimed within 
60 days of the drawing or is refused by the winner within 60 days of the drawing a second 
drawing will be performed. 

9. All net proceeds from the raffle will help educate and form Sacred Heart Major Seminary 
students. 

10. Winner must agree to all rules as stated in the Raffle Narrative, House Rules, and rules 
printed on the ticket. 

11. Ticket stubs and unsold tickets will be maintained in the Mission Advancement Office at 
Sacred Heart Major Seminary for a period of three years from the close of the fiscal year in 
which the raffle is held. 


